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Amid its many other activities, Perry Valley Grange holds a monthly meeting.  These 
meetings are sometimes a fellowship dinner with a program following, while other times 

(like in May 2011) the meeting began with a dessert reception and included a brief 
business session and an educational program.   The public is always welcome to attend 

any Grange meeting or activity. 

 

 

Local autoharp maker Greg Schreiber demonstrates how to play beautiful music 
 on his handcrafted instrument. 



 

Two new Grange members were welcomed in our fellowship. 
 

 

 

A new officer is installed into the position of Grange Chaplain. 


